

CALVERT COUNTY FOREST CONSERVANCY DISTRICT BOARD

Autumn Phillips-Lewis, Chair

Charles Gustin, Vice-Chair

Dawn Balinski. Treasurer

Kenneth Johnston

Jill Lee

Lisa Oswald

Taylor Roswall

The Calvert County Forest Conservancy District Board met on Wednesday April 14, 2021 via tele-conference. Chuck Gustin, Autumn Phillips-Lewis, Kenneth Johnston and Brian Stupak attended. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Autumn Phillips-Lewis, Chairperson.

Treasurer's Report

- Current balance \$5,245.05
 - o \$1,000.00 sent to local Sierra Club as part of MUCFC grant
 - o \$130.00 Green Expo seedlings
 - o \$130.00 Calvert Parks & Rec seedlings
 - \$190.00 Calvert Envirothon T-shirts

Old Business

- Backyard Buffers- 2,700 seedlings (233 bundles) dropped off at the Extension Service office Prince Frederick.
- CCPR Earth Day seedlings 100 seedlings donated and delivered to the Calvert Parks & Rec Dept. (North Beach) for an Earth Day event.
- Fall events Autumn reported that Ches. Ranch Estates (CRE) does not have any interest in a community tree planting program. She will continue to look for a potential planting site by the September meeting.
- NRCC 3 candidates have been interviewed (Dalzell, Wentz & Simon) and accepted by the Board. A fourth candidate is expected in the future.

New Business

• 4H forestry talk – The Calvert 4H club has requested a forestry speaker to attend an exploration camp Aug. 16-20, 2021 to discuss forestry topics with their students. Chuck will follow up with the 4H contact and get more details.

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm. The next regular meeting will be May 12, 2021 via teleconference (Google Meet). **The meeting will start at 6:00pm.**